
Otto Izakaya
15 Market Point Drive
Greenville, SC29607

June 9, 2016

Governor Nikki Haley
State of South Carolina
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Thank you very much for your letter. We are proud to be a part of the dynamic business
community of South Carolina. Additionally, we believe Otto Izakayabrings new energy and diversity to
the restaurant scene in Greenville.

To facilitate the successof Otto Izakaya,we would like to request that our new restaurant be
allowed to put a permanent sign on Woodruff Road. Our restaurant building does not have visibility
from Woodruff Road,and Market Point Drive is presently experiencing minimal auto and food traffic. A
permanent sign visible from Woodruff Roadwill capture the attention of potential customers of Otto
Izakaya.We earnestly askyou to consider granting permission for this signage,and welcome the
opportunity to discussthis request.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,


